
 
A message from Mrs Hodson... 

Coming Up in January: 
30th January- Parents        

Evening-3:30pm-5:00pm  

Bookings are now open on Arbor  

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 93.2% 

Charming Cheetahs 97% 

Perfect Panthers 93.4% 

Learning Lions 93.6% 

Super Squirrels 96.4% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.7% 

Wise Owls 99.6% 

 This Week’s  
     winner is:  

 Wise Owls  

Monday  

Tuesday Wise Owls & Super 
Squirrels swimming 

Y1-4 Spelling Parent 
Workshops 2pm or 
5.30pm 

Wednesday The Nutcracker at 
The New Vic Theatre 

Thursday Super Squirrels 
Forest School 

3.30pm Sleep   
Workshop 

Friday  

Next week 

we are on 

week 3 of 

our lunch 

menu 



House 

Points 

Mars 456 

Earth 288 

Saturn 474 

Jupiter 254 

Clever Caterpillars - 
George 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Darcey 

Charming Cheetahs - 
George Y 

Perfect Panthers - 
Ella 

Learning Lions - 
Ethan 

Super Squirrels - 
Alfie 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Harry S 

Wise Owls - 
Niamh 

Clever Caterpillars - 
Eddy 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Daisy 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Harley 

Perfect Panthers - 
Elsie 

Learning Lions - 
Sam 

Super Squirrels - 
Iris 

Fantastic Foxes - 
Jaxon 

Wise Owls - 
Mia 

Clever Caterpillars - 
Poppy 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Arthur 

Charming Cheetahs - 
Natasha 

Perfect Panthers - 
Faith 

Learning Lions - 
Harry 

Super Squirrels - 
Jay Jay  

Fantastic Foxes - 
Lochlan 

Wise Owls  
Leo 

 

A massive well done to Jenson Keay on passing his 
Stage 1 Swimming! 

A massive well done to Dougie Ribbans on achieving 
his Rookie lifeguard certificate! 

 
A massive well done to Baylee Ribbans on achieving 

her level 5 swimming badge! 
 

Other Celebrations…. 



 

 

 

Take a look at our upcoming parent  

workshops with our Mental Health  

Practitioner, Beate Benson. 

Beate will be delivering interactive sessions 

about sleep and anxiety. She will be sharing 

helpful strategies on how you can help and 

support your children. 

Come along and join 

us in the  

Perfect  

Panthers classroom 

(Miss Mohring’s 

room) 


